MCII’tin Julie Mikulas
MOH@ttO Land Manager

November 26, 2014

Mr. Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: M-2006-073, Sundance Mine Inspection 11-19-14 Follow-up

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Please accept this letter as our corrective action to the problem listed in your most recent inspection for
the site referenced above.

1. The mine identification sign was not posted at the entrance of the mine site.
Photo documentation is attached to show a proper sign has been posted.
Please give me a call if you have any additional questions (970-227-4041).

Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas
Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



Mr. Tim Cazier
November 19, 2014
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